
Weekly Message October 21, 2022 

Hello James Mowat Families, 

The beautiful fall weather provided the perfect opportunity for a nature 
walk with our FNMI consultant, Jeremy Albert.  He highlighted our 
connection with the land and shared a number of insights.  We are very 
fortunate that he was able to join all of our classes for this activity. 

Many of you may have noticed a firetruck at our school.  Our fire 
department shared information about being a firefighter and a bit 
about how a fire truck works.  Our Grade 1 students were very excited 
to see the firetruck and ask questions.  

We are still looking for additional volunteers for our Halloween Dance 
on Friday, October 28. This is a great opportunity to support this Parent 
Council initiative.  Please contact jamesmowatpaa@gmail.com 

A reminder to not stop or park in the city transit stop to the south of 
our school on the main road.  This transit stop is used throughout the 
day and is clearly marked.  

Have a great weekend and see you at the Halloween Dance. 

James Mowat Staff 

 


